
WORKING TOGETHER WE CAN GIVE OUR  COMMUNITY THE HIGH SCHOOL OUR CHILDREN DESERVE!  

WHO ARE WE? 
The Stoneham School Building Committee (SSBC) is comprised of municipal  
employees from the School and Town departments, elected representatives  
from the Select Board, School Committee and Finance & Advisory Board and  
citizens with a variety of talents and skills suited to the work of bringing a  
21st century high school to the students and community of Stoneham.  

HOW WILL WE DO THIS? 

MSBA Core Program Process Overview 
This is the process which the  

Stoneham School Building Committee will follow.  
WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT NOW? 

The current Stoneham High School  
building, while compliant with  
building codes, has some  
accessibility challenges.  

Classrooms and labs are outdated  
and inflexible.  

The building is energy inefficient  
and expensive to operate —  
temperature controls are a challenge  
in all seasons due to outdated  
mechanical systems.  

Technology, which plays a significant  
role every day in learning and is an  
ongoing challenge as students, faculty  
and administrators use electronic devices  
for more and more of their daily work.   

A new high school would be eco- 
friendly, environmentally sustainable  
and energy efficient, creating real  
savings for Stoneham and   
its taxpayers.  

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 

Over the coming months, the SSBC  
will be seeking input from residents,  
businesses and local organizations  
regarding the design features a new  
or renovated building should/could  
have. Attending the regularly scheduled  
meetings of the SSBC provides an  
opportunity for you to have direct  
input in this area.  


